COLORADO

Division of Reclamation,
Mining and Safety

Department of Natural Resources

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215
Denver, CO 80203

January 15, 2015

C. Stephen Guyer

Colorado Goldfields Inc.

7986 South Datura Circle West
Littleton, CO 80120

RE: Hydrologic Monitoring, Analytical Lab Reports,
Pride of the West Mill, Permit No. M-1984-049

Dear Mr. Guyer:

The Division is reviewing the hydrologic status of the permit area and surrounding lands. The
Division is in receipt of the hydrologic data tables, constructed by the Operator and submitted
with the annual reports dated June 25, 2012, June 28, 2013, and June 20, 2014. The hydrologic
data tables display the results of the analytical lab reports for the quarterly water samples
taken by the Operator. However, a copy of the analytical lab reports was not provided with the
data tables.

Please provide a copy of all analytical lab reports for the water samples taken during 2011,
2012, 2013 and 2014, as reported on the hydrologic data tables submitted with the annual
reports dated June 25, 2012, June 28, 2013 and June 20, 2014. Please ensure the Division has
received the analytical lab reports within 30 days of this correspondence, due February 16,
2015.

Please contact me at the Division’s office in Durango at 691 County Road 233, Suite A-2,
Durango, Colorado 81301, phone (970) 247-5469, email wally.erickson @state.co.us, if you have
any questions.

Wallace H. Erickson
Environmental Protection Specialist

ec: C. Stephen Guyer, csguyer@cologold.com
Steve Fearn, scfearn@cologold.com
John Ferguson, jferguson@cologold.com
Russ Means, russ.means@state.co.us
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